Wonder: Not Precisely Knowing and Not Precisely Knowing Not

November 7, 2014 A. Mary Kay and Frank Shaw exhibition and gallery talk

MANHATTAN — Kansas State University Department of Art will present the exhibition “Wonder: Not Precisely Knowing
and Mot Precisely Knowing Mot™ by artists A. Mary Kay and Frank Shaw in the Mark A. Chapman Gallery, Willard Hall
on Kansas State University campus. In addition, the artists will give gallery talks at 4:00 pm on Friday, November 7 in
the Chapman Gallery, Willard Hall on Kansas State University campus. Kay's talk is titled “Reflections of Place™ and
Shaw's talk is titled "What Does This Mean?” A gallery reception for the artists will follow the artist talks. Admission is
free and open to the public.

This event is a part of the Kansas State University Department of Art Visiting Artists Series for the 2014-2015 Season.

The Mark A. Chapman Gallery on the first floor of Willard Hall opened in 2005. Cheryl Mellenthin and Mark
Chapman funded a complete renovation of the former Willard Hall Gallery, increasing the exhibition space to
over 1,400 square feet along with 400 square feet dedicated to exhibition preparation and kitchen facilities.
The Department of Art hosts BFA and MFA student exhibitions in the gallery as part of graduation
requirements each semester. The technology friendly gallery serves not only exhibition purposes, but also
provides a location for an active Visiting Artist lecture program.

Funded in part by K5U SCA Fine Arts Fee
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Image information:
1. Frank Shaw, The River is Moving, 2013, mixed media, 21x4.5"

2. A, Mary Kay, from the series Turn and Return, 2013, acrylic on paper, 30x43"



